






Barry Woods
ReVision Energy
LD 519
Dear Committee Members:
ReVision Energy has attached its written comments in support of Rep. Runte's bill, LD 519. 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this information to the committee,
Sincerely,
Barry Woods
Senior Director of eMobility
ReVision Energy, Inc.


